Original Message	
From: noreply@townshipofbrock.ca <noreply@townshipofbrock.ca> On Be</noreply@townshipofbrock.ca>	ehalf Of Robert
Jung	
Sent: November 18, 2021 9:55 AM	
To: Brock General < brock@brock.ca>	
Subject: trees need trimmed back along road	
i had asked last spring for trees to be trimmed back this past spring and was this fall. Any idea when, and could we also get some 60 km signs posted on conc of brock?	
Origin: https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/Modules/contact/search.aspx?s=QLiZcbJLWC7blSQjPlUsFHxQweQuAleQuAl	
This email was sent to you by Robert Jung https://www.townshipofbrock.ca.	ough